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Elizabeth Dean Fund Committee 

STAFF REPORT: JUNE 11, 2024 

EQUITY-BASED TREE PLANTING UPDATE 

Staff are working on updating the Equity-based report.  

COMMITTEE VACANCIES 

One vacancy remains on the committee. If you know anyone that may be interested, please have them 
reach out to me. 

PRUNING CONTRACTOR 

The past 7 years, Davey Tree Care Expert Company has been the city’s general services tree contractor. As 
of July 1, 2024, the new contractor will be PPM Tree Service & Arbor Care, LLC (https://ppmtree.com/). 
They won the project through the competitive bid and scoring process.   

FORESTRY PLANTING UPDATE 

So far, 450 trees have been planted. The remaining trees will be planted by June 30. We’ll have over 500 
trees planted by the end of the spring season.  

UPCOMING ENGAGEMENT ACTIVITIES 

Staff will be participating in several engagement activities this year. The table will be updated as events 
are added.  

Date Event Staffing 
5/4/2024 Water Treatment Plan Open House Jamie Pauline 
5/19/2024 Huron River Days Richard Wieland, Lynn Nybell 
6/9/2024 Log Yard Open House: Urban Wood  Tiffany Giacobazzi, Jamie Pauline 
10/5/2024 Public Works Open House Tiffany Giacobazzi, Nick Jacob 

 

https://ppmtree.com/
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